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November 30, 2015
Mission Statement:  The staff of Kirkbride Elementary School is committed to fostering positive, supportive relationships between students, parents and school personnel.
Dates to Remember:
Dec. 1
Report Cards Go Home

Dec. 2
Pizza sales at lunch - $2.00 a slice

Dec. 3
Early Dismissal at 1:33 pm – Parent/Teacher Interviews – Please call office to make

an appointment
Dec. 4
PAC Pancake at 8:00 am
Dec. 4
Spirit Day – Pajama Day

Dec. 10
Christmas Show/Concert – Order forms have been sent home
Dec. 17
Choir, Grade 7 Band, and a Sing a-long at 9:00 AM - Parents Welcome!

Dec. 18
Last day of classes before holiday break
Jan. 4th
First day back to school

Principal’s Message

  Report cards go home on Tuesday, December 1st.  Thursday, Dec. 3rd is an early dismissal day (1:33), an afternoon in which the Kirkbride teachers make themselves available for the First Term’s Parent /Teacher Conferences.   Please call the office at (604) 588-5711 to schedule a time to meet with your child’s teacher on that day.   If you are unable to meet on that day, every effort should be made to meet with your child’s teacher to discuss their progress and your concerns at a more convenient date and time.                              
Rockin' Readers
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November's Rockin' Reader's recognition goes to the following students:  Angel F. – Div. 3, Abiir Abdalla – Div. 4, Kristian S. – Div. 5, Shahil C. – Div. 6, Teija B. – Div. 7, Anthony J. – Div. 8, Ahmer Z. – Div. 9, Jaisleen G. – Div. 10, Ude G. – Div. 11, Anmol D. – Div. 12, Gurjas S. – Div. 13, Ikshita G. – Div. 14, Dhriti B. – Div. 15, Ashar N. – Div. 17.   Well done, Rockin' Readers!!

WE Drive
Thank you to everyone for contributing to the WE Scare hunger food drive.  We donated 765 pounds of good.  The Surrey Food Bank thanks us!!!

Scholastic Bookfair was a wonderful success!  We raised $3,600.00 which entitled us to $1700.00 in new books!  Thank you all for your support!
   Girls’ and Boys’ Volleyball










   Congratulations to all the girls and boys that are coming out and playing.  They are have been working

   very hard on their skills and it shows on the court.  It has been a great season!   Boys’ volleyball playday

   is December 9 and girls’ volleyball playday is December 10.   Location will be announced. 
   Winter Weather








 Please remind your child(ren) to dress warmly for the winter weather.  They should have a warm 
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 jacket/coat and gloves.
Kindergarten Registration
Registration begins on Monday, January 18, for any children that will turn 5 years old before January 1, 2017.  Please come to the office on January 18th to register.
Flu Season
As flu season is upon us, it is recommended that if your child is sick to stay home for 48 – 72 hours after last bout of vomiting, and/or diarrhea when sudden and severe.  Anyone with a fever should stay away for at least 24 hours after the fever has been controlled.
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